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Should Feelings Be Our Guide? Do feelings and emotions constitute a reliable authority or standard in
religion? Should we design worship according to what excites our moods? What is the proper standard of
authority and guidance in worship and service to God? Can we know we are right because we feel right? Does
excitement prove we are spiritually close to God and prove the Spirit is moving? Should we shout "Amen" and
"Praise the Lord"? Can we trust the Bible to guide us in all service to God? Click here to listen to this material
as a free MP3 recorded message. Human emotions play important roles in our lives. This is natural and may
be quite wholesome. Emotions can be confusing, uncertain, even dangerous. By "emotions" we mean inner
feelings, sensations, moods, and thrills, such as excitement, anger, fear, sorrow, hate, etc. Consider the
influence emotions may have and the problems they may cause in some areas of religion: Emotions as a
Religious Guide A. They may believe in a church, preacher, or doctrine, because they "feel good" about it,
regardless of whether or not they have found convincing evidence that it is true. Some almost rebel against the
need for study and evidence in religion. They view faith as a "leap in the dark" based on feelings. Consider
some specific examples. Better-felt-than-told" religious experiences Some people had emotional experiences
that convinced them they were saved. Maybe they attended a "revival" with rhythmic music, hypnotic
preaching, clapping, excitement, and people claiming to "feel the Spirit moving. Maybe they received a deep
sense of peace and warmth, so they just "feel sure" they are saved. Perhaps someone tells them to "expect a
miracle. Some teachers tell people to pray to know the truth and God will answer in the form of a feeling of
warmth, peace, conviction, etc. Some call this a "burning in the bosom. But when it happens after a preacher
suggested that you watch for it, people conclude God is telling them that the teacher and his message were
from God, etc. The result is that beliefs are accepted on the basis of feelings, not evidence. Strong emotional
appeals are used to justify certain practices, regardless of what the Scriptures say. Many such examples could
be given. Are Feelings a Reliable Guide in Religion? Can we be sure we are right religiously just because we
feel right, or because we prayed and had an emotional experience? Are feelings a reliable guide outside
religion? All of us know instances where feelings have led to serious mistakes. Movies, books, and songs urge
people to "follow your heart. Are these acts right just because our emotions led us to do them? The New
Testament is filled with examples of people who needed to know right from wrong. Where were such people
ever told to trust their feelings or to pray for a "burning in the bosom" to tell them whether a church or belief is
right or wrong? Where does it say this? If this approach is good, why do people who use it end up
contradicting one another? When questioned, Mormons, Pentecostals, Catholics, Baptists, and Charismatics
often tell about their emotional experiences. They may tell how they prayed to know what was right or had an
experience that gave them peace and assurance that they were right. Yet they thoroughly contradict one
another and many believe the others are wrong. Do the feelings really prove they are all pleasing to God? Yet
such division is inevitable if we follow our feelings, because feelings vary so much from person to person and
from time to time. Following feelings to guide us in religion results in division, but God condemns division.
Therefore, God does not want us to follow our feelings in religion! Everyone knows that Satan and evil may
inspire feelings like anger, hate, etc. I read of a Buddhist monk who felt he should have other monks kick him
down a flight of over stairs. Afterward he said he "felt a great sense of peace with God. Should we all do the
same? Hosts of other people tell experiences that led them to "feel sure" they were right, but their practices
thoroughly contradict the Bible. How can you be sure your feeling is really from God? The Bible expressly
teaches us to control our feelings, not vice-versa. Some emotions we are told to control are: Fear - 2 Timothy
1: If we cannot trust these emotions to guide us, how can we trust any emotions? How could we know which
to trust and which not to trust? The Bible specifically warns that the feelings of our hearts may lead us into
error. Who can know it? Would God use something so unreliable to lead us to truth? Because the urgings of
the heart are unreliable and often lead to error! Poets may say to "follow your heart. He felt sure he was right.
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But he was really the chief of sinners 1 Timothy 1: It comes from outside man. Clearly we cannot expect to
find assurance of truth in our feelings. Emotions are neither good nor bad of themselves, but God never
intended for them to guide us or to reveal what is good or bad. We should control them, not let them control
us. They are followers, not leaders. To follow them is to get the "cart before the horse. Study also Matthew 7:
If we cannot know right from wrong by following our feelings, how can we know? It was exactly to meet this
need that God gave us the Bible, the Scriptures. Faith does not come by feelings or by praying for emotional
experiences. The Bible not feelings shows to us the proper way to go. Did they say to pray for a feeling of
peace and assurance? They just reasoned with people from the Scriptures! See also Acts Bible writers did
miracles to prove their message was from God, but now their message and eyewitness testimony of their
miracles is recorded in Scripture. So we do not need to see miracles today; we believe on the basis of the
testimony in the written word. How do we know who speaks the truth? Not by feelings, but by comparing
what men teach to the true gospel recorded in the New Testament. What we need is, not an emotional
experience, but a knowledge of the Scriptures that teach, correct, instruct, and provide us to all good works.
Not by emotions, but by whether or not we keep His commands. And the commands are recorded in the
Scriptures - 1 Corinthians People go into error, not because they lack an emotional experience, but because
they lack knowledge of the Scriptures Matthew When people rely on emotions, they often end up in error
because emotions are fallible and changing. The Scriptures, however, are infallible and can never be wrong
John But we must study the Bible diligently with an honest heart, or we will misunderstand it and still be
wrong. Someone may point out that we should pray for wisdom and knowledge James 1: True, the passages
do say to pray for wisdom. To conclude that a prayer for wisdom will be answered by a feeling is to assume
what is nowhere taught in Scripture and in fact contradicts the many passages we have studied. In order to
properly understand Bible teaching, we must consider other passages about the subject Acts 3: Specifically, to
understand how God answers prayer for wisdom, we must remember that God answers prayer only if we pray
according to His will 1 John 5: To illustrate, the Bible says to pray for bread Matthew 6: This shows that the
way God answers a prayer for food, is to help us obtain a job so we can work for it. Likewise, God will answer
a prayer for wisdom and knowledge in accordance with His will, not contrary to it. But we have already
learned what His will says. It says that the truth is revealed in the Scriptures, and in order to learn what is true
we must study.
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The Stirring - Uniting the Church through worship. STAY CONNECTED For all of the latest news, details on upcoming
events, and stories about the ways God is touching people through worship.

His precious blood to plead; His blood atoned for all our race, And sprinkles now the throne of grace. Five
bleeding wounds he bears, Received on Calvary; They strongly speak for me. Forgive him, O forgive, they
cry, Nor let that ransomed sinner die. The Father hears him prayâ€” His dear Anointed One: This prayer, my
brethren, let us view, And try if we can pray so too. And next, to have our cost enlarged Is, that our hearts
extend their plan; From bondage and from fear discharged, And filled with love to God and man; To cast off
every narrow thought, And use the freedom Christ has bought. To use this liberty aright, And not the grace of
God abuse, We always need his hand, his might, Lest what he gives us we should lose; Spiritual pride would
soon creep in, And turn his very grace to sin. This prayer, so long ago preferred, Is left on sacred record thus;
And this good prayer by God was heard, And kindly handed down to us. May all believers pray the same. The
second awakens his next-door brother. The three awake can rouse a town, By turning the whole place upside
down. The many awake can make such a fuss, It finally awakens the rest of us. One man up with dawn in his
eyes, Surely then multiplies. Lord, give our burdened spirits rest, And bid us all go free. While one is pleading
with our God, May each one wrestle too; And may we feel the blessing come, And cheer us ere we go. Then
shall we sing of sovereign grace And feel its power within; And glory in our Surety, Christ, Who bore our
curse and sin. For this we come, for this we plead, In spite of every foe; Unto thou give this blessing, Lord,
We would not let thee go. The Throne of Grace â€”Heb. The promise calls me near; There Jesus shows his
smiling face; And waits to answer prayer. That rich atoning blood Which, sprinkled round, I see, Provides for
those who come to God An all-prevailing plea. My soul, ask what thou wilt, Thou canst not be too bold; Since
his own blood for thee he spilt, What else can he withhold? Beyond thy utmost wants His love and power can
bless. To praying souls he always grants More than they can express. At all times, in every case, Lead us to
thy Throne of Grace; Let our needs be what they may, Teach us how and what to pray. Jesus, deign to bless us
thus, And to glory in thy cross; Then, though men and devils roar, We will ever thee adore. When thou hidest
they lovely face, Till the cloud is passed away, And I feel the sweets of peace, Never let me cease to pray. I
shall with the Lord appear! O Lord, incline thine ear to me, my voice of supplication heed; in trouble I will cry
to thee, for thou wilt answer when I plead. There is not God but thee alone, nor works like thine, O Lord Most
High; all nations shall surround thy throne and their Creator glorify. In all thy deeds how great thou art! Thou
one true God, thy way make clear; teach me with undivided heart to trust thy truth, thy name to fear. Take
Thou my heart, cleanse every part, Holy Spirit, breathe on me. Holy Spirit, breath on me, Until, my heart is
clean; Let Sunshine fill its in most part, With not a cloud between. Holy Spirit, breath on me, My stubborn
will subdue; Teach me in words of living flame, What Christ would have me do. Holy Spirit, breath on me,
Fill me with power divine; Kindle a flame of love and zeal, Within this heart of mine. Edwin Hatch Can I have
the things I pray for? God knows best; He is wiser than His children. Freedom of Access to a Throne of Grace
Heb. He makes the dead to hear his voice; He makes the blind to see; The sinner lost he came to save, And set
the prisoner free. Come boldly to the throne of grace, For Jesus fills the throne; And those he kills he makes
alive; He hears the sigh or groan. Poor bankrupt souls, who feel and know The hell of sin within, Come boldy
to the throne of grace; The Lord will take you in. Our Surety stands before the throne, And personates our
case; And send the blessed Spirit down With tokens of his grace. But he upholds us with his arm, And will not
let us fall; When Satan roars, and sin prevails, He hears our mournful call. Then let us all unite and sing The
praises of free grace; Those souls who long to see him now, Shall surely see his face. Come, my soul, thy suit
prepare: Jesus loves to answer prayer; He himself has bide thee pray, Therefore will not say thee, Nay. Thou
art coming to a King, Large petitions with thee bring; For his grace and power are such, None can ever ask too
much. With my burden I begin: Lord, remove this load of sin; Let thy blood, for sinners spilt, Set my
conscience free of guilt. Lord, I come to thee for rest, Take possession of my breast; There thy blood-bought
right maintain, And without a rival reign. Show me what I have to do, Every hour my strength renew: May the
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power never fail us; dwell within us constantly Then shall truth and life and light banish all the gloom of
night. Grant our hearts in fullest measure wisdom, counsel, purity. That we ever may be seeking only that
which pleaseth thee. Show us, Lord, the path of blessing: Should we stray, O Lord, recall; work repentance
when we fall. Holy Spirit, strong and mighty, thou who makest all things new, make thy work within us
perfect and the evil foe subdue. Grant us weapons for the strife and with victory crown our life. Schaeffer, ;
alt; alt. With thee all night I mean to say, And wrestle till the break of day. In vain thou strugglest to get free; I
never will unloose my hold: Art thou the Man that died for me? At noon, beneath the Rock Of Ages, rest and
pray; Sweet is that shelter from the heat, When the sun smites by day. When midnight veils our eyes, Oh, it is
sweet to say, I sleep, but my heart waketh, Lord, With thee to watch and pray. Scarce an hour but pilgrims see
They from danger are not free; In some unexpected way, Something fills them with dismay. Thus beset, they
daily feel They have neither strength nor skill Rightly to oppose the foe, Or to guard against the woe. How,
then, can they persevere? Must they of the prize despair? Christ the Master, Lord of all, Bids his children
watch and call; May it be our blessed case, Both to watch and seek his face. When we watch, then may we
pray And in prayer watch every day; And with pleasure ever prove All our strength is from above.
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And he had to pass through Samaria. So he came to a town of Samaria called Sychar, near the field that Jacob
had given to his son Joseph. These are a shadow of the things to come, but the substance belongs to Christ. On
the first day of every week, each of you is to put something aside and store it up, as he may prosper, so that
there will be no collecting when I come. Do not be conformed to this world, but be transformed by the renewal
of your mind, that by testing you may discern what is the will of God, what is good and acceptable and
perfect. For by the grace given to me I say to everyone among you not to think of himself more highly than he
ought to think, but to think with sober judgment, each according to the measure of faith that God has assigned.
For as in one body we have many members, and the members do not all have the same function, so we, though
many, are one body in Christ, and individually members one of another. You worship what you do not know;
we worship what we know, for salvation is from the Jews. But the hour is coming, and is now here, when the
true worshipers will worship the Father in spirit and truth, for the Father is seeking such people to worship
him. God is spirit, and those who worship him must worship in spirit and truth. For where two or three are
gathered in my name, there am I among them. Your kingdom come, your will be done, on earth as it is in
heaven. Give us this day our daily bread, and forgive us our debts, as we also have forgiven our debtors. And
lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil. Let him call for the elders of the church, and let them
pray over him, anointing him with oil in the name of the Lord. And the prayer of faith will save the one who is
sick, and the Lord will raise him up. And if he has committed sins, he will be forgiven. And this is not your
own doing; it is the gift of God, 2 Corinthians 1: When he had gone through those regions and had given them
much encouragement, he came to Greece. There he spent three months, and when a plot was made against him
by the Jews as he was about to set sail for Syria, he decided to return through Macedonia. These went on
ahead and were waiting for us at Troas, And suddenly there came from heaven a sound like a mighty rushing
wind, and it filled the entire house where they were sitting. And divided tongues as of fire appeared to them
and rested on each one of them. And they were all filled with the Holy Spirit and began to speak in other
tongues as the Spirit gave them utterance. Now there were dwelling in Jerusalem Jews, devout men from every
nation under heaven.
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Preview, buy and download high-quality MP3 downloads of Hope Is Stirring by Awaken Worship Collective from zdigital
Australia - We have over 19 million high quality tracks in our store.

One of the trickiest areas of following Christ is knowing the will of God. It also tends to be one of the most
common questions that we ask, with a wide variety of answers and experiences. How will God guide me today
in such a way that I can follow His will? In the book of Romans, the apostle Paul gives us perhaps the most
helpful text for understanding the will of God and how it pertains to our life: Firstly, that presenting our bodies
to God as a living sacrifice is spiritual worship. Worship is, therefore, using our minds and hearts and bodies
in such a way that we express the worth of God and all that he is for us in Christ2 John Piper, What is the Will
of God and How do we Know It. There is a way to live your life in such a way that by what you say, what you
think, what you feel, what you do with your arms and your lips and your eyes and your legs and your hands,
that you can demonstrate the value of knowing Christ. How then do we turn all of our life into worship? We
must be transformed. Not just our external behaviours, but the way that we feel and think â€” our mind. When
our mind has been transformed, we may be able to test and discern the will of God, what is good and
acceptable and perfect. The Christian mind is shaped by the Word of God, all the while praying, praying,
praying. O God, shape me. O God, make me. O god, bring me into the conformity to this Word from the
depths of my being. The Two Wills of God God is sovereign over all things. By this, I mean that God is our
King, our Lord and that nothing happens outside of his knowledge and willing it to be. In His sovereignty, he
quietly directs everything that has happened, is happening, and will happen in the entire universe. God wills us
to be holy, yet I am often not. God wills us to be loving, yet I am often not. In Acts 4, the church is praying to
God and prays like this: Pilate did what God had willed to take place. We cannot know it or understand it
unless God has revealed it to us, and often, he does not. For example, in Matthew 7: What does that mean?
Simply, that some people will follow the will of the Father and some will not. One more example is found in 1
Thessalonians 4: Some of us have not abstained, which means that we have disobeyed the will of our Father.
We disobeyed, contradicted or did not fulfil the will of God for our life. The will of God for our life is
sanctification and often has been ignored. Therefore we have two particular meanings of the will in the Bible.
One is his sovereign will and one is his revealed will. One is always done â€” for he is sovereign, whilst the
other can be contradicted. You will find that God is speaking to you: He wants you to be sanctified. He wants
you to be holy. Will You Be Obedient? Elizabeth Elliot , best-selling author and missionary, writes that: You
either line yourself up with the Son of God.. The far more important question that we can ask ourselves is
whether we are prepared to do it. Are you prepared to be holy? Are you prepared to be faithful? Are you
prepared to trust him during persecution and suffering? Are you prepared to serve one another? Are you
prepared to be sanctified? Are you prepared to rejoice, to pray without ceasing and to give thanks? Are you
prepared to trust God? Are you prepared to do what is right? If you want to truly hear from the Lord, grow in
your knowledge of his Word so that you can understand his character, you understand his will, you understand
what God is about and understand his purposes. For the glory of God, and for the good of others.
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5: Prayer and Assembly Spaces | Soul-Stirring Structures
There's A Stirring. Chorus There's a stirring deep within me Could it be my time has come When I'll see my gracious
Savior Face to face when all is done Is that His voice I am hearing Come away My precious one Is He calling me Is He
calling me I will rise up Rise up then bow down And lay my crown at His wounded feet.

Soul-Stirring Structures Since humans first began congregating in spiritual spaces centuries ago, they have
practiced their faith within vast interiors of inspiring heights. Today is no exception as architects design prayer
and assembly spaces with modern materials and innovative building systems. Blessedly artistic geometric
patterns ascend above a tiered sanctuary at San Juan de los Lagos in Monterrey. Beneath the soaring ceiling is
a wide open sanctuary basking in the architectural beauty from two levels. These tiers and unique interior and
exterior aesthetic artfully transcends physical borders. The 14, seat auditorium â€” spanning 59 meters in a
octagonal plan â€” was outside of the free-span capability of local structural suppliers. Charles Agyinasare,
presiding bishop of the over affiliates and associate independent churches, reached out to Geometrica all the
way from Accra, Ghana. He needed a solutionâ€¦ and Geometrica delivered an eight-sided marvel. The end
result sweeps upward and elevates the praise and worship experience â€” especially when the sun lights up the
largest dome of its kind in Africa. Beautiful in a dusk silhouette, a mosque and minaret welcome the faithful in
the Maldives. The golden splendor beckons the faithful, while the infrastructure provides a complete worship
environment in a multilevel hall. The discipline of order and balance, combined with freedom of form,
provides a spacious, peaceful space that can accommodate daily prayers for locals and visitors alike. Worship
meets design on a grand scale in Honduras. Geometrica manufactured this Freedome for the outskirts of San
Pedro Sula in The dome covers the sanctuary, complete with a grand vestibule, majestic stage and main nave.
Iglesia de Cristo Ebenezer, a generously proportioned church and has become a magnet for the community.
This is a place where men, women and children gather for devotion, education, and fellowship in the heart of
Honduras. A Practical Parish San Juan Bautista de la Salle combines efficient domed roofing and beautiful
exterior architecture to meet the needs of a close-knit congregation. The interior, designed without walls or
barriers, allows the flow of communal traffic to accommodate masses, weddings, funerals and public
gatherings. Built to last, this structure is well-recognized for its geometric aesthetic and has become a revered
icon in the community. What Can Geometrica do for You? Mosques, cathedrals, temples or synagoguesâ€¦
what are the needs of your congregation? Are you faced with the challenging task of constructing a prayer hall
with unique shape and scale requirements? Or do you envision a stunningly unique house of worship, unlike
any other? Geometrica is a world leader in vaulted and free-form architecture, geodesic domes and Freedomes.
Fill out the form below to inquire about buildings that will help transcend earthly concerns and truly stir the
soul. The question is, "What can Geometrica design for you?
6: A Collection Of Poems To Stir The Heart Of The Believer To Prayer | www.enganchecubano.com
[Verse 1] Em7 Am7 C G D/F# Can we have a drink from the fountain of eternal life Em7 Am7 C We will taste and see of
your goodness G D/F# You always provide / [Chorus] Em7 D Drink from the we.

7: Church Worship Music Video: Stir A Passion - www.enganchecubano.com
Stir a Passion (Live) Lyrics: Stir a passion in my heart, God / Let it overflow, let it overflow / Stir a passion in my heart,
God / Let it overflow, let it overflow / Breathe on me, Holy One.

8: Sermons about Stirring The Nest - www.enganchecubano.com
Father, Help Me Worship You May I Copy this Hymn? If navigation buttons (save, print, etc.) don't appear above the pdf
of the music, right click, or scroll to the bottom of the pdf and hover. If the pdf fails to appear below, click here to open it
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9: 'The Garden' - Kari Jobe Live Performance - Christian Music Videos
I listened to the song and verified the chords. No guesses. It's also the same chords that Worship Central provides
themselves.
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